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Anonymous donor offers additional challenge grant to FOCUS 

 

Wisconsin Rapids, Wis. – Feeding Our Communities with United Services (FOCUS) announced in 

mid-July its capital campaign to raise funds for relocating to West Grand Avenue so that its services 

can all be under one roof. The services of FOCUS include the South Wood Emerging Pantry Shelf, 

The Neighborhood Table and Rapids Family Backpacks. Along with that announcement, was the 

dollar-for-dollar matching grant of up to $125,000 from Connexus Credit Union’s philanthropic 
program known as Connexus Cares. Now, FOCUS has received an additional matching gift grant of 

$20,000 from a local donor who wishes to remain anonymous.  

The anonymous donor’s intent for the challenge grant is to inspire more supporters to get involved, 
targeting those who have not contributed to the FOCUS organization or its services within the last five 

years. Mary Schultz, chair of the FOCUS Fundraising Committee, pointed out donations from new 

donors will not only be matched by the Connexus Cares grant, they will also be matched by the 

anonymous donor’s grant tripling the effect of their donations on the campaign.  The donor has also 
approved donations already received from new donors will be included in this challenge grant, Schultz 

said.   

Donors are invited to show their support of the FOCUS relocation project and capital campaign by 
sending their tax-deductible contributions to FOCUS on the Future, 2511 – 8th Street South, #242, 

Wisconsin Rapids, WI  54494, or visit www.FOCUSofSWC.org to donate electronically. Every dollar 

donated is a valuable investment in our community, helping to combat food insecurity and assisting so 

many in need across the South Wood County area. 
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